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ISSUE: MTA (METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY)  

     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick), Chairman of the Senate's Transportation

Committee, recently met with newly appointed Metropolitan Transportation Authority

(MTA) Board member, and Wantagh resident, John Molloy. Mr. Molloy was recently

confirmed by the New York State Senate to his new position.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mta-metropolitan-transportation-authority


     Senator Fuschillo congratulated Mr. Molloy on his new position and discussed a number

of issues with him, including the future of the MTA, current MTA & LIRR services, and the

need to cut costs and avoid fare increases to help make the MTA more affordable for

residents.

     Senator Fuschillo (right) is pictured with new MTA Board member, and Wantagh resident,

John Molloy (left).


